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KARINA LEBLANC FIELD
APRIL 2018 - COMPLETION
The contractor achieved “substantial performance” in early April, a major milestone for completion on this 
project. Soon after soccer practices and school classes were taking place on the field with community 
sports allocation beginning on the weekend. A grand opening event will take place in the near future 
once a date is confirmed.

OCTOBER 2017 - CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
The contractor installed the last manholes for the storm water system and prepaed the field subgrade. 
Erosion and sediment controls were increased on the site due to the recent heavy rainfall.

AUGUST 2017 - KARINA LEBLANC FIELD GROUNDBREAKING
On Monday, August 14, 2017 a groundbreaking event was held with representatives of the Government 
of Canada, City of Maple Ridge and School District No. 42 for this new synthetic field. This field is being 
named for former Maple Ridge Secondary alumni, Olympic Bronze Medalist and UNICEF ambassador 
Karina LeBlanc.

JULY 2017 - DESIGN DEVELOPMENT
Detailed design and project tendering was completed through summer.

JUNE 2017 - OPEN HOUSE
Maple Ridge Parks, Recreation & Culture hosted an open house on June 8, 2017 to present the proposed 
Merkley Park Synthetic Field concept plans.

FIELD LOCATION 
22008 124 Avenue
Maple Ridge


